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Full details of Shareholders
The details below relate to individuals/corporate bodies that were shareholders during the review 
period or that had ceased to be shareholders since the date of the previous confirmation statement.

Shareholder information for a non-traded company as at the confirmation statement date is shown 
below

Shareholding 1: 5000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ASIFALI N. ABDULLA

Shareholding 2: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ALLEN & OVERY

Shareholding 3: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CLARE AMBROSE

Shareholding 4: 15000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROBERT JOHN AYLING

Shareholding 5: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BAKER & MCKENZIE

Shareholding 6: 4936 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BRENDA BALL

Shareholding 7: 17427 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ANDREW BARTLETT

Shareholding 8: 2064 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: IRENE BATES

Shareholding 9: 7649 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JOHN BEECHEY

Shareholding 10: 1022 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: MARK BEELEY

Shareholding 11: 7061 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: GEOFFREY MICHAEL BERESFORD HARTWELL
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Shareholding 12: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ANDREW BERKELEY

Shareholding 13: 550 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ELIZABETH BIRCH

Shareholding 14: 1200 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JULIET SARA BLANCH

Shareholding 15: 5200 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: KARL-HEINZ BOCKSTIEGEL

Shareholding 16: 6543 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: NAEL GEORGES BUNNI

Shareholding 17: 8000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ANTHONY BUTCHER

Shareholding 18: 5000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: RORY BUTLER

Shareholding 19: 733 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: RUTH BYRNE

Shareholding 20: 9991 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PHILLIP CAPPER

Shareholding 21: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: NOEL CASEY

Shareholding 22: 12000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CENTRE FOR EFFECTIVE DISPUTE RESOLUTION

Shareholding 23: 751 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: MICHAEL COLLETT

Shareholding 24: 4292 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement
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Name: MICHAEL COLLINS

Shareholding 25: 2126 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ADAM CONSTABLE

Shareholding 26: 1200 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JEREMY COOKE

Shareholding 27: 40000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CORPORATION OF LONDON

Shareholding 28: 5200 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BERNARDO CREMADES

Shareholding 29: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SIMON CROOKENDEN

Shareholding 30: 12574 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JAMES THOMAS DANIELS

Shareholding 31: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: MATTIEU DE BOISSESON

Shareholding 32: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROBERTA DOWNEY

Shareholding 33: 1500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JAMES DRAKE

Shareholding 34: 2000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: GRAHAM DUNNING

Shareholding 35: 1095 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: STUART DUTSON

Shareholding 36: 1200 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BABATUNDE FAGBOHUNLU
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Shareholding 37: 5000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: RICHARD FERNYHOUGH

Shareholding 38: 2533 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LOUIS FLANNERY

Shareholding 39: 3026 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: NICHOLAS FLETCHER

Shareholding 40: 5214 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: VERNON FLYNN

Shareholding 41: 5000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DAVID FOSTER

Shareholding 42: 8000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: FRESHFIELDS BRUCKHAUS DERINGER LLP

Shareholding 43: 5225 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROBERT GAISFORD

Shareholding 44: 5291 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: GAUNT ARBITRATION SERVICES LTD

Shareholding 45: 1014 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: EDWIN GLASGOW

Shareholding 46: 17937 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROY GOODE

Shareholding 47: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROBERT LINDSAY GORDON

Shareholding 48: 6125 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROGER NICHOLAS HAYWOOD GOULD

Shareholding 49: 8627 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement
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Name: DAVID ADRIAN GRIEF

Shareholding 50: 4328 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PETER GROSS

Shareholding 51: 4086 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JEFFREY GRUDER

Shareholding 52: 350 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JACKIE VAN HAERSOLTE-VAN HOF

Shareholding 53: 6304 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ADRIAN HAMILTON

Shareholding 54: 2549 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CHRISTOPHER HANCOCK

Shareholding 55: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PAUL BOWEN HANNON

Shareholding 56: 2061 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: RICHARD HAPP

Shareholding 57: 21633 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BRUCE ANTHONY HARRIS

Shareholding 58: 2927 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CHRISTOPHER HARRIS

Shareholding 59: 523 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: TREVOR HARRISON

Shareholding 60: 3001 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ARTHUR DAVID HARVERD

Shareholding 61: 115 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LAWRENCE ANTHONY HAWGOOD
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Shareholding 62: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SIOBAN HEALY

Shareholding 63: 2500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: NICHOLAS HENCHIE

Shareholding 64: 4077 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: HERBERT SMITH FREEHILLS LLP

Shareholding 65: 3000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ALEXANDER HICKEY

Shareholding 66: 14217 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CHARLES DAMIAN HICKMAN

Shareholding 67: 2500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: STEPHEN MURRAY HOFMEYR

Shareholding 68: 1200 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DAMIAN J. HONEY

Shareholding 69: 10833 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: HANS VAN HOUTTE

Shareholding 70: 2726 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SIMON HUGHES

Shareholding 71: 9012 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JAMES MARTIN HUGH HUNTER

Shareholding 72: 500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: RUPERT JACKSON

Shareholding 73: 6175 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: STEPHEN JAGUSCH

Shareholding 74: 506 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement
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Name: MALCOLM JARVIS

Shareholding 75: 1113 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DAVID JOSEPH

Shareholding 76: 1776 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: VIKRAM C. KANJI

Shareholding 77: 677 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BORIS KASOLOWSKY

Shareholding 78: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: GAVIN KEALEY

Shareholding 79: 5000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DOMINIC KENDRICK

Shareholding 80: 5000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CAROLINE KENNY

Shareholding 81: 4700 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PAUL KEY

Shareholding 82: 1696 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SANJEEV KHAGRAM

Shareholding 83: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: IAN KINNELL

Shareholding 84: 545 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SABINE KONRAD

Shareholding 85: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: KPMG LLP

Shareholding 86: 2000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: STEFAN KROLL

Electronically filed document for Company Number: 03691902



Shareholding 87: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LALIVE SA

Shareholding 88: 2623 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SOPHIE LAMB

Shareholding 89: 55902 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LCIA

Shareholding 90: 3160 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JAMES LEABEATER

Shareholding 91: 2046 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PETER LEAVER

Shareholding 92: 148 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LAURENT LEVY

Shareholding 93: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LINKLATERS LLP

Shareholding 94: 2000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: TORSTEN LOERCHER

Shareholding 95: 9955 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: GINO LORCHER

Shareholding 96: 600 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LORD CLARKE

Shareholding 97: 8000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LORD GRABINER

Shareholding 98: 3000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ALI MALEK

Shareholding 99: 593 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement
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Name: TIMOTHY MARSHALL

Shareholding 100: 1095 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DUNCAN MATTHEWS

Shareholding 101: 9754 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: FRANCES MADELEINE MAY

Shareholding 102: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: MAYER BROWN LLP

Shareholding 103: 1189 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JUSTIN MICHAELSON

Shareholding 104: 1500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: REZA MOHTASHAMI

Shareholding 105: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SIMON MORGAN

Shareholding 106: 4074 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: CAROLINE MUSTILL

Shareholding 107: 500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PATRICIA NACIMIENTO

Shareholding 108: 15064 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ALAN OAKLEY

Shareholding 109: 2000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: T. SEAN O'SULLIVAN

Shareholding 110: 6625 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DAVID OWEN

Shareholding 111: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: KATHLEEN PAISLEY
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Shareholding 112: 5000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LUKE PARSONS

Shareholding 113: 4000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JAN PAULSSON

Shareholding 114: 1095 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: LIONEL PERSEY

Shareholding 115: 19598 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: WOLFGANG PETER

Shareholding 116: 4110 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PINSENT MASONS LLP

Shareholding 117: 8314 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROWAN MICHAEL PLANTEROSE

Shareholding 118: 500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: IAIN QUIRK

Shareholding 119: 15387 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: HILMER RAESCHKE-KESSLER

Shareholding 120: 5418 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SIMON RAINEY

Shareholding 121: 8330 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: VIVIAN ARTHUR RAMSEY

Shareholding 122: 21719 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JOHN OLIVER RANDLE

Shareholding 123: 2000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: RICHARD RAYFIELD

Shareholding 124: 5036 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement
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Name: DAVID ALAN REDFERN

Shareholding 125: 1020 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: PETER REES

Shareholding 126: 17172 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DIANA JANET REESE

Shareholding 127: 612 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: R. E. RHODES

Shareholding 128: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: TINA RHODES

Shareholding 129: 7051 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DAVID ALUN ROBERTS

Shareholding 130: 9568 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: KENNETH ROKINSON

Shareholding 131: 5391 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: DR MARIANNE ROTH

Shareholding 132: 3144 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JEREMY RUSSELL

Shareholding 133: 4 transferred on 2022-03-02
6 transferred on 2022-03-02
7 transferred on 2022-03-02
9 transferred on 2022-03-02
9 transferred on 2022-03-02
10 transferred on 2022-03-02
11 transferred on 2022-03-02
12 transferred on 2022-03-02
12 transferred on 2022-03-02
13 transferred on 2022-03-02
13 transferred on 2022-03-02
16 transferred on 2022-03-02
24 transferred on 2022-03-02
30 transferred on 2022-03-02
30 transferred on 2022-03-02
30 transferred on 2022-03-02
31 transferred on 2022-03-02
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31 transferred on 2022-03-02
32 transferred on 2022-03-02
33 transferred on 2022-03-02
33 transferred on 2022-03-02
33 transferred on 2022-03-02
34 transferred on 2022-03-02
37 transferred on 2022-03-02
37 transferred on 2022-03-02
38 transferred on 2022-03-02
38 transferred on 2022-03-02
38 transferred on 2022-03-02
38 transferred on 2022-03-02
39 transferred on 2022-03-02
40 transferred on 2022-03-02
40 transferred on 2022-03-02
40 transferred on 2022-03-02
43 transferred on 2022-03-02
45 transferred on 2022-03-02
51 transferred on 2022-03-02
53 transferred on 2022-03-02
53 transferred on 2022-03-02
58 transferred on 2022-03-02
58 transferred on 2022-03-02
61 transferred on 2022-03-02
65 transferred on 2022-03-02
65 transferred on 2022-03-02
12 transferred on 2022-03-02
0 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation statement

Name: EUGEN SALPIUS

Shareholding 134: 1113 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ALISTAIR SCHAFF

Shareholding 135: 4133 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SCHELLENBERG WITTMER

Shareholding 136: 8000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SCHELLENBERG WITTMER

Shareholding 137: 2500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JOHN SCHOFIELD

Shareholding 138: 1798 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: KAMAL R. SHAH

Shareholding 139: 1126 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement
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Name: AUDLEY SHEPPARD

Shareholding 140: 4873 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: WILLIAM RICHARD SIBERRY

Shareholding 141: 2000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ANTHONY SINCLAIR

Shareholding 142: 665 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ALEXANDER SLADE

Shareholding 143: 1000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: GRAHAM FRANCIS SMITH

Shareholding 144: 1227 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JOE SMOUHA

Shareholding 145: 6025 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: RICHARD SOUTHWELL

Shareholding 146: 6086 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: TOM SPRANGE

Shareholding 147: 13267 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JOHN TACKABERRY

Shareholding 148: 1490 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JOHN TSATSAS

Shareholding 149: 14662 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: VAN VECHTEN VEEDER

Shareholding 150: 5139 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BERT WALWYN VIGRASS

Shareholding 151: 2000 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: NICHOLAS VINEALL
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Shareholding 152: 571 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SHAI WADE

Shareholding 153: 1209 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ALISON WALKER

Shareholding 154: 5293 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: JANET WALKER

Shareholding 155: 2500 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: SARAH WALKER

Shareholding 156: 5135 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: MATTHEW WEINIGER

Shareholding 157: 1012 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ROBERT WHEAL

Shareholding 158: 5552 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: BRIAN WILLIAMSON

Shareholding 159: 5157 ORDINARY shares held as at the date of this confirmation 
statement

Name: ADRIAN WILLIAM WINSTANLEY
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Confirmation Statement
I confirm that all information required to be delivered by the company to the registrar in relation to 
the confirmation period concerned either has been delivered or is being delivered at the same time 
as the confirmation statement
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Authorisation
Authenticated
This form was authorised by one of the following:
Director, Secretary, Person Authorised, Charity Commission Receiver and Manager, CIC Manager, 
Judicial Factor
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